
   
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

Welburn Hall Weekly 
 

Friday 13 June 2025 

Parent Pay activation letters have now been sent home in 
book bags. 

 
If you haven’t already done so, can we please request that you log in and activate your account. Even 
if your child has free school meals we still need parents to have their own Parent Pay account.  
 

Your help is greatly appreciated. Thank you.  

School dinner arrears 
We are £57.75 in arrears for school 
meals. Can parents please clear any 
dept. School lunches must be paid in 
advance. Automatic top-up, for as little 
as £5, can be set up on Parent Pay. 
 

Thank you for your understanding 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

Summer 2 Term 
Food Tech Contributions 
 

Payments can now be made towards  
Summer 2 Term Food Tech. 
 

So, if you are able to contribute, please do so 
via ParentPay. Thank you  
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https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 

Mrs Clapton’s class 
had a wonderful 

time exploring the 
house and grounds 
of Castle Howard 

last week. 
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Art Club has enjoyed a few new 
recruits and it has been fantastic to see 

just what a creative and talented 
bunch of learners we have at Welburn 

Hall School. 
 

Some are continuing "painting" with 
wool, some have been making mini 

clay creations, polymer pocket pals and 
others have dabbled in a bit of Dot 

Painting. 
 

New friends forming, creativity flowing 
and smiles all round.  

Well done Art Clubbers! 



   
 

 

  

  

Mr Western's class doing some finger painting for Father’s Day.  
They selected their favourite colours and then decorated their own star, ready to be taken 
home at the end of the week. 

Pre-Formal – 
continuing their mini 
beasts exploration! 



   
 

 

 

  

Mr Kaufman’s class enjoying their out and 
about session at Helmsley play park. 



   
 

 

 

  

Pre-Formal did some 
expressive art and 

design sessions this 
week, which included 
making some fabulous 
Father’s Day cards and 

also having a go at 
papier-mâché.  

(Now that was a messy 
play, sensory 

experience 🤣). 



   
 

 

 

Wellbeing & Safeguarding 

North Yorkshire Safeguarding Children Partnership (NYSCP) aims to ensure all 
children in North Yorkshire are safe, happy, healthy and achieving. 

 

If you are worried about a child – this is the duty number: 0300 131 2 131 Or see 
their website here: 

 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/ 

FEAST vouchers will 
be issued to eligible 

parents on  
Monday 23 June. 

 
The vouchers 

enable your child/YP 
to attend up to 12 
sessions during the 

school summer 
holidays. 

 
Parents can also 

book transport via 
the web address 

below. 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/

